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January 3,2013

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Dear Sir or Madam:

Due to the cost of printing and postage we will no longer be printing the Illinois Brand Book.
We will have the lllinois Brand Book available on the Illinois Department of Agriculture
website at http://www.agr.state.il.us/. We will continue to update the booklet on a yearly basis.

Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this information.

Sincerely,

Mark J. Ernst, D.V.M.
State Veterinarian
Bureau of Animal Health & Welfare
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